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Dear Mr. Keppler:

During the meeting held in your offices on September 30,
1982, Illinois Power Company indicated that the Clinton Power
Station Overinspection Program Plan would be prepared by
November 1, 1982. ~

In order to obtain an independent technical review
which will provide increased engineering assurance and
more compatibility with the document verification program,
outside assistance is being sought. This additional review
of the plan will include comparison to industry practices for
product and documentation acceptance through sampling methods.

To obtain this addition to the plan, the Overinspection
Program Plan will be delayed in submission to the NRC.
It is estimated that the Overinspection Program Plan will
be submitted by November 16, 1982.

S'" ere y,

'
| f
D. Hall.

Vice President

LSB/jb

cc: NRC Resident Inspector
Director-Quality Assurance
Director-Office of I&E, US NRC, Washington, DC 20555
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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During the meeting held in your offices on September 30,
1982, Illinois Power Company indicated that the Clinton Power
Station Overinspection Program Plan would be prepared by
November 1, 1982.

In order to obtain an independent technical review
which will provide increased engineering assurance and
more compatibility with the document verification program,
outside assistance is being sought. This additional review
of the plan will include comparison to industry practices for
product and documentation acceptance through sampling methods.
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